
Shawnee County CDDO 

Affiliate Meeting Minutes 

February 6, 2020 
 

Present: Sabrina Winston, CDDO; Tiffanie Krentz, CDDO; Paula O’Brian, CDDO; Julie 
Tilley, CDDO; Robert Smith, CDDO; Christine Hurla, CDDO; Michelle Shirey, Caring & 
Compassionate Care; Becky McCall, Becky’s Bridges, LLC; Quinta Avance, Avance-d 
Community Alternatives, LLC; Shayla Bleidissel, AIS; Evan Faulkner, AIS; Mike Glaves, 
The ARC of Douglas County; Donna Holstein, SLI; Jason McKenney, GT 
Independence; Vincent Garcia, RICO Services, LLC; Gina Allen, Compassionate Care 
CS; Jonathan Allen, Compassionate Care CS; Sandy Wood, Serenity; Adam Willson, 
Monaco & Associates; LaDeen Allen, CALM; Stephany Semple, TARC SD; Ramona 
Macek, Capper Foundation; Antonio Castaneda, LHTC; Kizzie Toussaint, Pearlie 
Mae’s; Amber Schroeder, Dream Catchers; Frankie Holloway, Equi-Venture Farms; 
Charles Peterson, Equi-venture Farms; Lorraine Dold, Another Day, Inc; Merilee 
Larson, Lifeworx; Stacy Bleidissel, AIS 
 
Introductions 
 
Guest Speaker: 
Matt Enyart, Kansas Institute on Positive Behavior Supports. Matt gave an overview of 
his work in Positive Behavior Supports, including development of standards for DSP’s 
and being a part of the Challenging Behavior Workgroup. He has had success working 
with providers in Johnson County implementing PBS within organizations. There have 
been many benefits, including a drop in worker’s compensation and turnover, which in 
turn benefits the individuals served as well as the staff. Matt is now writing a grant to 
continue his work in Shawnee County. Matt opened the discussion up for feedback from 
affiliates and challenges mentioned were the difficulty of collecting data for behavior 
tracking, staff retention and training, and the complexity of medical care for individuals 
served. If we move forward we would send out a survey asking for input from all 
affiliates as this should be a “collaborative construction”. Matt is proposing what would 
probably be a 3 year plan, with additional planning for future sustainability.  
 
 

Reminders/Items:  
 

• Last meeting, we had a question about an MCO asking TCM’s to use an 
incorrect billing code. We received a response that “the TCM should bill 99 
(other) or 12 (home) instead of 11.”  
 

• Please use the correct PCSP Template. Providers are responsible for making 
sure the TCM’s are using the correct format. The template may not be altered. If 
the TCM is using an incorrect format the TCM’s Director should be made aware 
as well as the CDDO and Larry Castro.  
 



• We are recruiting for the Council of Community Members. Send nomination 
forms to Coleen Hernandez. 
 

• For individuals who are 18-21, in school, and receiving adult day or residential 
services, the IEP must reflect that they are receiving services. The CDDO needs 
to be invited to the IEP meeting. Contact Tiffanie Krentz and Coleen Hernandez. 
It was asked whether the schools are aware of this. Tiffanie responded that she 
has been working with the schools in 501, Seaman, and Shawnee Heights and 
going in to do education with the staff and has been including information about 
the IEP piece.  

 
 
 
Training Opportunities/Resources: 

• March 26, 8:30 – 12:30 CDDO Training Session One (CDDO Overview, Article 
63, BASIS Assessments, Status Action Forms 

• April 28, 1:00 – 4:00 CDDO Training Session Two (BCI, Transition Checklist) 

 
 
 

Next Affiliate Meeting: 
 

April 2, 2020 


